
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

Date: January 10th, 2025 
 

To:  City of Madison Heights Planning Commission 
 

Meeting Date:  January 21st, 2025 
 

From: Matt Lonnerstater, AICP – City Planner 
 

Subject: 2024 Annual Report  
 

 

Per the Planning Commission Bylaws and Section 2-118 of the Madison Heights Code of Ordinances, the 
Planning Commission is required to make a written report to City Council highlighting the Commission’s 
work over the course of the preceding year.  
 
Staff is pleased to provide the Planning Commission with a copy of the 2024 Annual Report for review and 
acceptance. The report highlights major planning and zoning projects, applications, and milestones 
considered and achieved by the Planning Commission throughout the past year.  
 
Suggested Action: Move to forward the 2024 Annual Report to City Council for their consideration.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


